
Mid-County Volunteer Rescue Squad 
Minutes of Meeting General Membership 

5 December 2018 

 

President: Jaime Packett brought meeting to order 1935.  Thanked 
all for answering calls. 

New member Patrick Simmons was voted in. All approved.   

Joe Schlatter was reinstated as a full member.  All approved. 

Finance Officer:  Jeanne Widenmyer stated, we had a good month.  
Currently $48,000 ahead of last year. 

VP Garfield Parker thanked Howard Fones for the repair of the 
work desk light in the bay area, and fixing the oxygen bottle 
holders.   

Captain Melvin Cockrell stated that while completing the damage 
was done to the building by a broken water pipe causing damage 
to some dry wall.  All repair will be completed soon. 

Garage door in bay 3 is broken. Easy Open Garage will be doing 
the repair. 

EVOC class at Callao in Feb., sign up by 15 Jan. 

Captain will be trying to find a class sooner than Feb. TBD 

9 December CPR class being offered at the building, 11-3. 

Member at Large: Valerie Barton reminded everyone of the 
upcoming Xmas dinner party. 

Jim Webber reminded everyone to provide him with their HEP-C and 
TB shot dates for the record.  Jim also encouraged new members 
to attend the training classes. 

Ran 169 calls to date. 

Meeting adjourned 2010. 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Secretary Madge Rollins 

 


